
 

 

 

 

September 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 8 Fast Track French: Enhancing Reading and Listening Skills 

 

Fast Track students need to broaden their range of Reading and Listening and become accustomed 

to practising these skills regularly at home. With this in mind, we strongly recommend that students 

purchase the magazine ‘Bonjour?’, of which there are 6 publications for the year and sound files for 
downloading. Magazines include articles on fashion, sport, celebrities, and food, etc., as well as 

comic strips, quizzes and games. Whilst these materials offer excellent independent learning 

opportunities, we also intend to use them in class on occasions and it would therefore be very 

beneficial if all students were to invest in copies. To order this subscription for your child, please fill 

in the slip below and put it in a sealed envelope together with a cheque for £9 made out to ‘Sackville 
School’. The envelope must be marked ‘For the attention of Mrs Baldwin’ and be posted in the post-
box outside the Finance Office.  Alternatively, you can make payment using the school online 

system. All orders must be placed by Monday 30 September, please. 

 

May I thank you for supporting your child and the school in this way. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr M Bolton 

Curriculum Leader for Modern Foreign Languages 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Please print in block capitals. 

 

To: Mrs Baldwin 

 

Student’s Name: ……..…………………………....................................       
 

Form: ………………………. 
 

Please find enclosed a cheque for £9 made out to Sackville School for a year’s subscription to the 
magazine Bonjour for my child/I have paid online (please delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed: …………………………………………… (Parent/Carer) 
 

Parent/Carer name……………………………………….. 
 

 

 


